
 

 

 

 

 

 

On the 14th June we are holding a cupcake day 

to raise money for Alzheimer’s Society.   Staff 

are going to bake some lovely cakes/cookies to 

bring in on the day to sell to staff and patients.   

We will also be having a competition to see 

which cakes are the best! Please feel free to 

pop in and buy some cakes.  

 

There are also some fund raising games you 

can take part in, guess how many cakes in the 

picture etc. If you would like to participate 

please see reception.  

 

Thank you very much                 


